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Addendum to the May 2023 Council Decision Note 

Proposed Registration Regulation Changes  
 

Additional Feedback  

The registrant and stakeholder consultation period ended on May 7, 2023. This addendum 

provides a summary of the responses that were received between April 13 and May 7.  

 

Six additional responses (five RNs and one regulator) were received. This feedback did not 

substantively change the quantitative or qualitative results already shared with Council. As one 

example, the health professional regulator noted: 

 

The proposed changes to the Nursing Act (1991) appear to align with the Pandemic and 

Emergency Preparedness Act, 2022 which included amendments to the Regulated 

Health Professions Act (1991). The removal of the term 'assignment' in 'emergency 

assignment class' aligns with language used in the Regulated Health Professions Act 

(1991). 
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